News from the Pastor's Desk

Funding the Mission - While your tithes help fund salaries for gospel workers like pastors and teachers here in Oregon and around the world it is your contributions to our Church Budget that fund the maintenance and expansion of our home base for local mission. Between now and December 31 we have a goal to raise over \$40,000 to fund our local mission operations. Please prayerfully consider what God can do through your generosity to advance His kingdom in Rockwood. Earmark your offering envelope Church Budget or give online at RockwoodAdventist.com/OnlineGiving

PACS Expansion Coming Soon - Portland Adventist Community Services celebrated the groundbreaking for their new Dental, Medical and Vision Clinic on Wednesday, November 16. The new clinic, at located at 1421 Northeast 109th is expected to open sometime in late 2017 or early 2018. Call 503.252.8500 for volunteer opportunities and please continue to pray for the ministries of PACS!

Thunder in the Holy Land – Our Wednesday night study group recently finished a dynamic study connecting the teachings of Jesus, Bible prophecy, and God's passion for saving His children called Thunder in the Holy Land. If you would like to use this exciting National Geographic styled study to share your faith with friends and family please consider hosting a small group study in your home in 2017. Several sets of the DVDs are available so please send me an email at pastorgene@gmail.com or call (503) 781-5799 to reserve a set for your study group. Sample DVDs are also available upon request.

Is God Calling You to Serve? Well, the simple answer to this question is yes! But when and where? God calls us to serve Him every day of our lives and gives us a variety of opportunities. Could one of these opportunities be your call? We are looking to expand our homeless ministries. To do this we need a coordinator for our winter emergency warming shelter. Additionally, we are looking for a coordinator for mobile shower and meal ministries. Call or text me at (503) 781-5799 or email PastorGene@gmail.com to learn more.

Week at a Glance

Today	William Taylor, MD Memorial Sunset-Farewell to Sabbath	4:00 pm 4:36 pm
Sunday	Pathfinder Club Meeting	6:00 pm
Tuesday	Harvest Share Tuesday Morning Bible Study	7:30 am 11:00 am
Wednesday	Bulletin Information Deadline Prayer Power Group	3:00 pm 7:00 pm
Friday	Sunset-Welcome the Sabbath	4:32 pm
Next Sabbath:	: Sabbath School Classes Offering: O.C Youth Support Sunset-Farewell to Sabbath	9:30 am
		4:31 pm

Do You Have An Urgent Prayer Request? To start the prayer chain please call the church office (503) 661-4100.

Contact Information

Office Hours: 9-3:30 Tues. & Wed., 9-3 on Thurs. 1910 SE 182nd Ave., Portland, OR 97233 E-Mail: RockwoodAdventist@gmail.com
Website: www.RockwoodAdventist.com
Telephone: (503) 661-4100

WiFi Password: Heisrisen

Join us on Facebook facebook.com/RockwoodAdventist

Support Your Church Financially online at www.RockwoodAdventist.com/onlinegiving

Ministers	Everyone	(ucn) ask-them
Lead Pastor	Gene Heinrich	(503) 781-5799
Karen Bible Worker	Doh Soe	(704) 302-0022
Secretary	Kamille Ross	(503) 661-4100
Deacon Team Leader	Constantin Moisescu	

Rockwood Seventh-day Adventist Church



Growing Disciples Preparing People to Meet Jesus

November 19, 2016



Exploring the Way

Small Groups 9:30 A.M. to 10:45 A.M.

Please visit our information desk in the lobby for a complete list of Sabbath School Groups. We invite you to join the group of your choice. We have groups for ALL ages!

Worship 11:00 A.M. to 12:15 P.M

Organ Prelude Brent Sumaraga

Welcome Pastor Gene

Praise Time Praise Team

Children's Story Pastor Gene

Our Gift to God "Church Budget" Everyone

Organ Offertory Brent Sumaraga

Worship in Word Pastor Gene

"Spiritual Bodybuilding"

Prayer Song "What a Friend We Have in Jesus"

Prayer Garden Bob Hessong

Organ Postlude Brent Sumaraga

Sermon Audio available at RockwoodAdventist.com

Rockwood Community News

Choir Rehearsal All who wish to sing in the Christmas Choir may attend! Please see the bulletin board for the entire Christmas choir rehearsal schedule. Our Christmas program will be held here at Rockwood on December 10. If you would like to sing, just show up at rehearsal!

A Big Thank You from Our Pathfinders for all the help with food items for the holiday baskets and to the drivers who helped. They will be making the baskets up tomorrow and delivering them on Tuesday.

Karen Ministry Needs

- 1) We have a new Karen refugee family that needs kitchen and bathroom supplies. (Pots, pans, dishes, silverware, towels, TP, etc.) Bring these items to the church and place them in the box in the coat-rack area marked for "Karen Refugee Family."
- 2) On Thanksgiving weekend there will be about 100 Karen Youth from around North America staying at PAES for a training weekend. We need to borrow at least 100 blankets! If you want your blanket returned put your name on a small piece of paper and safety pin it to a corner of the blanket. Blankets with no names attached to them will be donated to PACS afterwards. Place your blankets in the box in the coatrack area marked for "Karen Youth Training Event."

Mike Jones Seeks to Obtain two used copies of these devotional books: "Maranatha-The Lord Is Coming" and "Sons & Daughters of God," both by Ellen White. You may reach Mike at (503) 539-7632.

Children's Safety is a priority at Rockwood Adventist. The Child Protection Policy and Guidelines are available on the bulletin board. Parents please escort your children to the restrooms and be aware of their whereabouts at all times.

Harvest Share join us Tuesday morning, November 27, at 7:30 am in distributing food to the community

Other News and Events

Volunteers Urgently Needed - Portland Adventist Community Services has an urgent need for morning truck drivers & riders, and general support volunteers in the food pantry. Apply online at <u>pacsonline.org</u> or call (503) 252-8500.

Memorial Service for William Taylor, MD will be held today at 4:00 pm at Sunnyside Adventist Church, 10501 SE Market Street. In lieu of flowers, please make donations to Walla Walla University. If you would like to share memories, please email them to pktp143@aol.com.

Harvest Festival at PAES on Saturday night, November 19, from 5:30 to 8:30 pm. Please join us for food, games and FUN! Admission is 1 can of food. Haystacks, Pizza and Corn Dogs will be available for sale. Tickets for games and activities cost .25 cents each. Please help support PAES!

Fountainview Orchestra & Singers in live concert at Vancouver SDA Community Church (9711 NE St. Johns Rd in Vancouver) on December 10 at 7:00 pm.

Adventist Medical Center is looking for volunteers who can help us fulfill our mission "to be the human expression of the healing ministry of Jesus Christ". With a commitment of as little as 4 hours a week you can make a difference in the lives of the people in our community. To learn more call (503) 251-6114 or visit www.AdventistHealth.org/NW/Volunteer

4th **Annual Chamber Music Concert!** Looking for good **live** music to enjoy and help good causes including PACS, at the same time. November 27, 2016, at 6:30 to 7:30pm followed by a reception (cake, coffee, tea) at Tabernacle Seventh Day Adventist Church, 26 SW Condor Way, Portland OR. Tickets are not required, but monetary donations are urged.

First Friday at Adventist Medical Center on December 2, from 7:15 pm to 8:30 pm in the lower level amphitheater. This meeting will mark our one year anniversary. Praise and worship will be led by the Adventist Health Praise Band.